
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Kia Ora te Whānau! 
Wiki o Te Reo Māori 
This week is Te Wiki o Te Reo Māori, Māori Language Week.  Our saying for the week is:  

Ahakoa iti, akona kōrerohia which means Learn a little, use a little! 
 

Thank you Maihi for the poster! 
 

Personal Excellence for Attendance and Punctuality 
Last week, school staff introduced a new award for children with outstanding attendance and punctuality.  Each week at Friday 

assembly, names will be drawn from a hat, one from each syndicate, of children who have had 100% attendance and 

punctuality over the previous week.  Every half term I will enjoy inviting these children to a special morning tea at the office.   
 

To launch this initiative, ten children joined me last week and we enjoyed a delicious morning tea together. The next morning tea 

will be on the last Friday of term.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ahakoa iti, akona kōrerohia  (Learn a little, use a little!) 

 

10th September 2019    

Dates to Remember School Roll 219 
 

Wednesday 11 September Bayswater’s Got Talent Final in the school hall at 2pm.  All welcome. Gold coin donation. 

Thursday  12 September Sports Meeting in Room 3 after school.  Please come along and have your say. 

Friday 13 September EZ Lunch - hot and cold lunches ordered online or by text (by 9:00am) and delivered today. 

Monday 16 September Sushi orders collected at 9.00am on Monday for a Tuesday lunchtime delivery. 

Monday 16 September Subway orders can be made online.  Further information available from the office. 

Friday 27 September Skool of Rock Disco from 6-8pm 

 



From the Peninsula Art Exhibition 
The Peninsula Art Exhibition opened on Thursday 4th September at the Lake House Art Centre.  It features  
artworks from ten Devonport Peninsula schools, including our Kāhui Ako (Community of Learning – TGS,  
BIS and five local primary schools, including Bayswater). 
 

The following talented children have pieces in the exhibition: Ryoji Morishima, Maia Kingi, Samika Harbour,  
Isabella Brodie, Maraea Mita, Rachelle Wilson, Luka Taege-Stacey, Niko Taege-Stacey, Layla Ljubobratovic,  
Lapana Sola, Mia Gao, Leo King, Stella Bradley, Elliot-Rose Western and Kleoh McLean.  The exhibition  
runs until the 21st September and is certainly worth a visit.  Additional artworks from Room 4 are now on  
display in the foyer at school.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Cars on Roberts Avenue Entrance 
Parents are requested not to drive cars into either entrance on Roberts Avenue at any time between 8am and 4pm.  There have 

been several incidents when parents have driven into the Wilson School satellite unit carpark and even parked under the 

canopy by the entrance to the building to drop off their children.  This entrance is specifically for the children of Wilson School, 

who are delivered to school by taxi each day.   



Sports Meeting 
Are you interested in school sports?  Would you like to have your say about how school sports are run?  

We are having a meeting on Thursday 12th September after school to discuss how teams are formed 

and organised for in school and out of school competitions and tournaments.  Please come along and 

have your say! The meeting will be in Claire’s room, Room Three / Ruma Toru.  Light refreshments 

provided!  See you there!   

 

Parent Group Disco 
The Parent Group is running its annual school disco on the last day of term, Friday 27th September.  They need adult helpers 

from 5:45pm until 8:30pm.  Jobs include helping out in the kitchen, selling food and drinks and clearing up afterwards.  If your 

children are coming and you haven’t put your name down to help yet, please let the office know what you would like to do.   

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Lindsay Child / Tumuaki / Principal 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Wednesday 11th September 

2.00pm in the school hall 

 

Singing, dancing, Rubik’s Cube and instrumentals! 

Bayswater’s Got Talent has it all! 
 

Camp Fundraiser 

Admission:  

Gold coin donation  



Congratulations  to our students who received a certificate at assembly on Friday for:- 
 

Room 1 Mirach  demonstrating personal excellence in maths. You used multiple strategies to solve problems with 
multiplication and division - tu meke! 

 Connor demonstrating personal excellence in maths. You used multiple strategies to solve problems with 
multiplication and division - tu meke! 

 

Room 2 Jhan showing personal excellence in reading, art and maths. You are growing in confidence and making 
relevant contributions to the learning in room 2. 

 Maliah working collaboratively in maths to solve division problems. Your listen to the ideas of others which 
helps deepen your own understanding. Tu meke. 

 

Room 3 Hayley Rose showing personal excellence in maths problem solving. You challenged yourself to work co-operatively 
with your group and solve the problem.  

 Rachelle having a positive attitude towards learning. You reflected on the learning outcomes in reading and 
shared your thinking with your group. 

 

Room 4 Marley being a resilient learner who is making responsible choices during  learning times, as you strive to 
complete writing and art projects.  

 Kahira demonstrating resilience in writing by accepting feedback and feedforward as you strive for personal 
excellence. 

 

Room 5 Bella striving for personal excellence in writing - you have noticed what works well in the models and applied 
it to your introduction - tino pai mahi! 

 Saharah striving for personal excellence in maths - you are engaging in mathematical discussions and using 
your new understandings of fractions to solve problems - tūmeke! 

 

Room 6 Breah showing self-awareness. You have shown resilience by asking for help in difficult situations. 
 Juno your focus and personal excellence in writing. You have made great progress on your speech. 
 

Room 7 Ruby expressing your passion for reading and sharing your favourite books with the class. Your enjoyment 
and excitement for reading is contagious!  

 Ella-May your focus and creativity during writing. Your stories hook the reader in and paint a picture in their mind. 
  Tu meke Ella-May! 
 

Room 8 Minka being a keen learner and especially in our writing this week which focused on what a good piece of 
writing looks like. 

 Clae developing a great colour combination in your art of blue and yellow to create a moonlight path. 
 

Room 9 Wiremu the Bayswater value of personal excellence. You have been such a focused learner. Keep up the great 
work.   

 Corina the Bayswater values of personal excellence and resilience. You have worked hard to produce an 
outstanding piece of art.  

 Dominic using the word card to help you write your great ideas. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



HappyHappyHappyHappy    BirthdayBirthdayBirthdayBirthday    to…to…to…to… 
.Maia Kingi (9), Thomas Woodbridge (6), and Noah Faulkner (6)  

who celebrate birthdays this week.  We hope you have a wonderful time  
celebrating your special day with family and friends! 

 

Sports Notices 
Basketball  
Bayswater Bulls played Ponsonby Pelicans. The score was 4 - 10 to Ponsonby. Player of the match went to Aorangi Hall for working 
hard and putting into action the tasks asked of him. Well done Aorangi! 
 

Touch Rugby 
Registrations for the 2019 Devonport Peninsula Junior Touch module are now open!  It's open to all children in years 0-6.  Games 
are played on a Monday afternoon during Term 4.  Teams are made up within the school so tell your friends and sign up. 
Please follow the link for further information and to register online: http://www.sporty.co.nz/peninsulatouch 
Registrations close Friday 13th September. 
 
 

Community Notices 

 



 

 
 
 


